Association Connecting Electronics Industries
3000 Lakeside Drive, Suite 309 S 847-615-7100 tel
Bannockburn, IL 600151249 USA 847-615-7105 fax
@ www ipe org

Wednesday, November 27, 2013

Mr. Jawn Swan

President

Crystal Mark, Inc.

Micro Sandblast Division
613 Justin Ave

Glendale, CA 91201-2326

Mr. Swan:

| would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your contribution and continuing efforts
on behaif of the IPC - Association Connecting Electronics Industries.

During the recent Awards Luncheon at the 2013 IPC Committee Meetings in Fort Worth,
TX, your efforts were acknowledged and recognized in front of 500 of your peers as a
leader who is worthy of the enclosed Distinguished Committee Service Award.

In recognition of your contributions, we have enclosed an award in your honor. It is
members like you who make a big difference in the industry that connects us together.
Congratulations on your accomplishments and thanks once again for all your contributions.

Respectfully,

1wz A

Dave Torp
Vice President
Standards & Technology

Encl.



